
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 18, 2020  

 

Dear Fair Haven Residents,  
 

As of this date, we have four (4) active confirmed cases of COVID-19 within 
the Borough.  Over the past 14 weeks we have had a combined total of 29 
confirmed cases.  As stated before, it is a very good sign that the cases have 
steadily decreased. 

 

As some of the executive orders from the Governor have been lifted, we 
hope that we can all start to get back to some normalcy.  As this happens, we 
must still remember to use the proper precautions so that we all stay safe and 
healthy.  

 

We would like to congratulate the 8th grade Knollwood 2020 graduating 
class who had an amazing virtual graduation last night.  We are looking forward 
to their 8th grade walk down Third Street this Monday.   

 

We would also like to congratulate the RFH Class of 2020.  Their virtual 
graduation is this coming Friday and tonight there will be a drive by celebration 
throughout the town.   
     

The Police Department and Office of Emergency Management will continue 
to monitor the evolving situation and will provide updates as they become 
available. Stay safe, be well and have a great week.  

 

Chief Joseph P. McGovern, Fair Haven Police Dept./OEM 
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Robert Townshend 
Lieutenant of Police  
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